## Submission to the review of alcohol

## Lyndal Lawless

Thu 24/03/2016 5:29 PM

To:Liquor Law Review liquorlawreview@justice.nsw.gov.au>;

Dear Premier, please do not weaken the excellent laws you have currently in place. I lived in fear when my children were in their late teens and early twenties and went into the Cross. They are now parents, and agree with me that they want the lock out laws to remain, to make their own children safer when they are old enough to go out at night with friends. Please do not be swayed by self interest. Retain the laws as they are, or widen the area covered.

Regards,

Lyndal Lawless

Community supporter